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Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

10th August, 1932.

Dear Birs,

I have to enclose herewith, for your information
and guidance, a copy of a letter which has to-day been received
at this Office r;-on the Hull Surveyors in reapect of the
steamer "LONDON TRADER", together with a copy of the Assignment
Letter addressed to them on the 11th Hay last, and I shall be
glad if you will give the caée the necessary attention.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Becretary.

The Surveyors,

- LONDOR.




